
Daily Announcements for Friday, January 30, 2015 – A Day 

Holicong Music Information:  Thanks to everyone for your support of the Vh-1 Concerts.  We 

have sold over $13,000 in advanced tickets and are well on our way to making another huge 

donation this year.  You can still pre-order tickets for tomorrow’s shows through the concert 

website-----the link is on the Holicong website.  If you want to come to tonight’s concert, there 

are a limited number of General Admission seats available, so arrive early.  Once we are sold 

out, no one else will be let in. 

Holicong Yearbook:  The next meeting for Holicong Yearbook Staff will be Thursday, February 

5th from 2:45-3:30 in the Library Computer Lab.  We will check portrait pages and give out new 

photography assignments.  If you have any questions, please see Miss Van Ness or Mrs. Farrell. 

Relay For Life:  8th & 9th grade students:  Holicong will once again be participating in Relay for 

Life on May 16th at Tohickon Middle School and we are excited to begin the process of helping 

the American Cancer Society!  The Information Kickoff meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

February 3rd during resource in the auditorium.  All 8th & 9th grade students interested in 

participating should attend.  If you miss the meeting, check out the Relay page off of the 

library’s website for registration information. 

Seussical:  There is a full cast meeting on Wednesday, February 4th from 3:00-5:00PM in the 

auditorium.  See Ms. Ambrosini before Wednesday if you cannot attend. 

Holicong Winter Dance:  Holicong Winter Dance is Friday, February 6th from 7:00PM-9:00PM.  

Come enjoy listening to good music, and dancing with your friends.  This is a “dressy” dance – 

no jeans.  The cost is $5.00 at the door. 

Holicong POPS Meeting:  POPS members are asked to sign-up in the Guidance Office to attend 

our next meetings:  Tuesday, Feb. 3rd from 2:45-4:00, lunches on Thursday, Feb 5th and Friday, 

Feb. 6th from 2:45-4:00. 

Holicong 9th Grade Students:   The Course Selection Portal for current 9th grade students closes 

on Sunday, February 1st.  As of today, the majority of students have not entered their course 

requests for 10th grade.  Please enter your course requests via the portal as soon as possible.  If 

you have questions, please contact your Guidance Counselor. 

C B East Field Hockey:  There will be an informational meeting for any 8th or 9th graders 

interested in playing field hockey this upcoming Fall season for C B East.  The meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, February 17th at 7:00PM in the C B East Cafeteria.  The meeting is for players 

and parents. 


